MISSION BEACH HARBOUR PTY LTD

A.C.N. 060 306 685

Gateway to the Island Paradise

35 REID ROAD WONGALING via MISSION BEACH 4852 NORTH QLD

Email: leeandco@znet.net.au

TL:CL:MBH

8 June 2007

The Secretary

Mission Beach Community Association

c/- P.O. Box 389

MISSION BEACH QLD 4852

Dear Sir

Re: Pontoon at Clump Point Boat Ramp

We confirm our discussion at the Association meeting on the 5th June in that we lend our whole-hearted support to the provision of an access pontoon to assist with the launch and retrieval of trailer boats at the Clump Point boat ramp.

We confirm the ramp design already incorporates on it's left hand side [looking west-north-westward] the access for a small pontoon to extend within the breakwater area.

We have been dealing at length with Maritime Safety Queensland in relation to our overall marine facility and this pontoon, provided it meets with Australian Design Standards and Maritime Safety requirements, would be able to be incorporated into the final project at Mission Cove.

Anything further we can do to support this improvement to local maritime infrastructure at Mission Beach will be readily undertaken on behalf of the association.

You are authorised to use this letter as evidence of our support for the pontoon as an immediate short-term improvement to the current facilities which we acknowledge are inadequate in their present state.

Yours faithfully

Mission Beach Harbour Pty Ltd

AT Lee, Director.

Directors:

0417 711 771

FNQ NRM LTD, TRADING AS TERRAIN NATURAL RESOURCE MANAGEMENT ABN 53 106 385 899 OFFICE 45 RANKIN ST, INNISFAIL QLD 4860 POST PO BOX 1756, INNISFAIL QLD 4860 PHONE 07 4043 8000 FAX 07 4061 4677 WEB www.terrain.org.au E-MAIL info@terrain.org.au

July 1, 2007

FNQ NRM Ltd has a new name and brand

On June 30, 2007 FNQ NRM Ltd rebranded as Terrain Natural Resource Management.

What does this mean?

- We have a new name and a new look.
- Our email addresses have changed to (first name + first letter of our last name)@terrain.org.au for example Joe Smith would have a new email address of joes@terrain.org.au
 We are implementing a six month changeover period so if you forget we've rebranded or didn't know any emails sent to our old address will still get to us.
- We have a new website that you can now visit at www.terrain.org.au
- All our phone numbers and mailing addresses will remain the same.

We decided to change our brand to help us clearly communicate what we do and who we are. For example as FNQ NRM Ltd we were often confused for a government department like the Department of Natural Resources and Water.

We also wanted a brand with a unique look and feel but also symbolic of the work we do. This is why the brand incorporates two symbols representing a water drop and a leaf – two iconic images of the Wet Tropics region.

Our new brand was developed by leading Melbourne advertising and multi-media organisation Marmalade. Marmalade is our first Corporate Partner Supporting Member and generously undertook our rebranding on an entirely pro-bono basis.

If you have any questions about our rebranding process please contact us anytime. 🐒 🤏

Cheers,

Allan Dale

CEO, Terrain Natural Resource Management

Allan D.C.





MC07.1491

Office of the Minister for Local Government, Planning and Sport

0 6 JUL 2007

Mr Allan Ogden

Secretary

Mission Beach Community Association

PO Box 170

MISSION BEACH QLD 4852

Dear Mr Ogden

Thank you for your letter of 28 February 2007 and the discussions held at the Community Cabinet meeting of 11 February 2007 with the Honourable Andrew Fraser MP, Minister for Local Government, Planning and Sport, regarding the Mission Beach divisional local government boundaries, including a request that the matter be referred to the Electoral Commissioner of Queensland.

The Minister has asked me to respond on his behalf.

As you are aware, on 15 May 2007, Minister Fraser wrote to Mr Warwick Jull, President of the Mission Beach Community Association advising that the previous correspondence from the Association has been forwarded to the Local Government Reform Commission (the LGRC) for its consideration.

The opportunity to resolve the divided boundary issues affecting Mission Beach will now be dealt with by the LGRC who will announce their findings publicly in early August 2007.

I trust this information is of assistance to you. Should you require any further information in relation to this matter, please contact myself on telephone number 3227 8820.

Ydurs sincerely

Midhael Dart / Senior Advisor



COUNCIL

SHIRE OF CARDWELL

TULLY 4854 NORTH QUEENSLAND

Your Ref:

Our Ref:

449307:JP/cm

TELEPHONE: (07) 4043 9100 FACSIMILE: (07) 4068 1772 EMAIL: cardwellshire@csc.qld.gov.au

11 July 2007

Mission Beach Community Association 54 Mission Drive Mission Beach Old 4852

Dear Sir

RE: WATER HAZARD ON THE CORNER OF DICKINSON ROAD AND BANFIELD **PARADE**

I acknowledge your letter received 9 July, 2007 regarding the above.

Council's Engineering Department is aware of drainage problems in this area and it determining the most appropriate solution.

Thank you for your advice.

Yours faithfully

MARK KELLEHER

Mule

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

Enquiries: Engineering Services

Telephone: (07) 4043 9150 Facsimile: (07) 4068 1772 Our Ref 5610 :aw

Contact Anna Welsby



26 July 2007

Mission Beach Community Association Alan Ogden PO Box 170 MISSION BEACH QLD 4852

Dear Mr Alan Ogden

PRINCIPAL CYCLE NETWORK PLAN - FAR NORTH QUEENSLAND

I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone that was able to attend the first round of Far North Queensland Principal Cycle Network workshops held in June. These workshops were highly productive and the information and local knowledge provided has been useful. The information provided at the workshops has subsequently been used to develop a preliminary Principal Cycle Network Plan. The preliminary network developed was also guided by the principal cycle network principles that were discussed at the workshops.

The purpose of this letter is to formally invite you to the second round of stakeholder workshops. The aim of these workshops is to gain feedback on and refine the preliminary Principal Cycle Network Plan for Far North Queensland.

Details of the second round of workshops are provided below for all workshop locations. You are welcome to attend the workshop which is the most convenient for you. Please ensure to advise which workshop you will be attending when responding to this invitation.

Date: Monday 20 August 2007 **Time:** 10:30am - 1:30pm Location: Chjowaii Hall, 18 McGowan Drive, Innisfail

RSVP: by 13 August 2007 to Wendy

on (07) 3310 2401

Date: Wednesday 22 August 2007

Time: 9:30am – 12:30pm Location: RSL Club, 2 Main

Street. Atherton

RSVP: by 13 August 2007 to Wendy

on (07) 3310 2401

Date: Thursday 23 August 2007

Time: 9:30am – 12:30pm

Location: CWA Hall, Front Street, Mossman (next to the Post Office) **RSVP:** by 13 August 2007 to Wendy

on (07) 3310 2401

Date: Friday 24 August 2007 Time: 9:30am - 12:30pm

Location: Cairn City Library, Corner

Aplin and Abbott Streets, Cairns **RSVP:** by 13 August 2007 to Wendy

on (07) 3310 2401

Cardno Eppell Olsen Pty Ltd ABN 82 095 614 154

Transportation and Traffic Specialists

Level 1, 9 Gardner Close Milton Queensland 4064 PO Box 388 Toowong Queensland 4066 Australia Telephone: 07 3310 2401 Facsimile: 07 3369 9722 International: +61 73310 2401 eop@eo.com.au www.cardno.com.au

Cardno Offices

Brisbane Sydney Canberra Melbourne Perth Darwin

Caims Townsville Rockhampton Hervey Bay Sunshine Coast Toowoomba **Gold Coast** Gosford Baulkham Hills Busselton

Papua New Guinea Indonesia Vietnam China Kenya **United Arab Emirates** United Kingdom

Thank you for your time and I look forward to seeing you at the workshop.

Yours faithfully

PM Jerryn Zwart Manager Mobility Planning

for Cardno Eppell Olsen



United States





